
From: Michele Schmitke
To: Dana McCarthy
Cc: Bill Jacob
Subject: Fw: Oppose the proposed temple in 4359 IL 22, Long Grove
Date: Monday, August 21, 2023 8:45:12 AM

I received this emailed public comment.

Michele

From: Yu Tang <uwtangyu@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2023 9:24 PM
To: Michele Schmitke <michele.schmitke@longgroveil.gov>
Subject: Oppose the proposed temple in 4359 IL 22, Long Grove
 
Dear Michele Schmitke
 
I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed temple in 4359 IL 22, Long Grove. 
 
I live in North Krueger road which is a beautiful quite neighborhood. It is a “Long Grove” type living.
Adding the temple will destroy the whole living environment, which my neighbors and I enjoy on a
daily basis.
 
This temple will force residential people to be surrounded by something they hate every single day. 
 
I would love to join the hearing in person. But due to my schedule, I will be not able to make it.
 
Please consider the significant impact to the neighborhood and residence of Long Grove.
 
I ask you to oppose the special use permit application for in 4359 IL 22, Long Grove.
 
Regards
Yu Tang
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